
 
 
 

Portsmouth Sustainable Practices Blue Ribbon 
Committee Notice of Quorum 

 
Please be advised that the Sustainable Practices Blue Ribbon 
Committee may have a quorum present on Thursday, November 
16, 2023 at 6:30 p.m. for the Portsmouth Energy Advisory 
Committee meeting in Conference Room A at City Hall. 
 
 
 
 

Kate Homet 
Associate Environmental Planner 


